
SA1 Exam - Open House
Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/70 Dated: 30/09/2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We have successfully completed the SA 1/Term 1 Exams of the Academic Year 2024-25, and we extend our
heartfelt gratitude for your continued support. We look forward to your cooperation in the future as well.

The school will be conducting an open house to announce the SA 1 results. Please find the details below:

Kindly note the details for your information:

Open House
Date Time Venue

Saturday, 5th October 2024 4:30 PM to 8.00PM Respective Classrooms

● Each parent will receive a specific time slot from the respective class teachers.
● Kindly ensure that all outstanding fees up to September are cleared by 3rd October 2024 in order to attend

the open house.
● Attendance is compulsory for all parents from KG1 to Grade 12.

Winter Break Schedule for your information:

Last working day for students Friday, 13th December 2024

Winter break starts for students Saturday, 14th December 2024

School reopening after winter break for students Monday, 6th January 2025

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to seeing you at the open house.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


